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your Diary 

 
 

   Stars of the week 

   Well done everyone,                     

    you are all amazing! 

 

3G Megan S 4W Amelia B 6J Evelyn S  

3H Febe S 5C Flynn H 6S Leah S  

3/4L Jaxon B 5H Olivia C    

4B Amelia M 5/6BD Chloe H    

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

 

Another fantastic week has been had by all at Wrockwardine Wood CE Juniors.  All of the chil-
dren are now settled into their new classes and the new routines. We are all particularly 
proud of our year 3s who are becoming so mature and sensible. From next week we would 
like all year 3 parents to drop their children off at the gate and let them walk in independently 
across the playground.   

The first couple of weeks have seen the launch of many new and exciting activities including 
forest schools, ukulele and our class topics.  All of our class topics are launched with a memo-
rable experience. These have included a stone age day, castle building, emotive video and art 
activities. We hope the children have enjoyed these activities as much as the staff! Some   
children have also been incredibly busy completing homework activities – we have had some 
amazing models and timelines bought into school already. Well done and thank you to all of 
the staff and children for another wonderful week.  

 

Attendance Tea & Toast at Holy Trinity Wrockwardine Wood 

Tea & Toast our weekly 
morning get together 
for all ages is back -  
Tea, Toast, Jams and 
Spreads, Fun, Laughter, 
Chat and Toys - for 
Mums, Dads, Nans, 
Grandads, Aunts,       
Uncles, Carers, Children and even Dogs…….. Come 
and join in the fun every Wednesday at Holy Trinity 
Wrockwardine Wood 8:45-10am.   

Headteacher’s Award:           

Maisy B  and Callum B 

 

Monday 4th Oct  

Black history 

awareness day 

Tue 12th Oct 

Modern 

foreign lan-

guages day 

Tues 19th Oct 

Harvest     

Festival 

Half Term 

25th Oct to 

29th Oct 

Mon 1st Nov 

PD Day  

Staff only in 

school 

Tues 2nd Nov 

Children    

return to     

school 

What should I do if my child is unwell or 

has an appointment? 

Please call the school office no later than 

8.45am, 01952 387880, leaving a message 

stating your child’s name, class, and a brief 

explanation of the nature of the illness.   

Alternatively, email A3129@telford.gov.uk 

with attendance in the subject field, a 

message stating your child’s name, class, 

and a brief explanation of the nature of the 

illness. 

IMPORTANT: Contact is required for 

every day of absence. 

Please DO NOT message your class 

teacher directly, these messages may be 

missed.  

Thank you for your continued support with 

making sure your child’s attendance is 

where it should be. 

Reminder: please do not send your child to school to wait outside 

the gates too early. The gates open at 8:45am and this week we 

have had children waiting alone outside on the street from 8:10am. 

We have a breakfast club provision for £2.50 per day if you would 

like to book your child in. 

Well done! 

mailto:A3129@telford.gov.uk


 

Uniform 

If you would like to purchase uniform, 

please collect an order form from Reception or down-

load one from our website. This should be sent to 

school in a marked envelope with the   payment. The 

uniform will be sent home with your child. If you would 

like to call into the office in person and purchase uni-

form, it can be done during the following days/times: 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays    10am-3pm 

Please ensure that your child’s uniform has their 

name inside. We are unable to trace lost uniform if it 

is not named. Thank you. 

 

 Library Fun! 
Over the summer holidays, our library has had a makeover! We also appointed 12 wonderful librarians who 
took part in an application process to gain their job title. This week, our librarians have been working 
hard and our library is now open at lunchtimes for all year groups on different days! The children have 
really enjoyed the opportunity to read and take part in fun activities in the library and they have also 
been able to take books out to read at home. After half term, Mrs Slow will be opening up the library to 
parents or guardians with children on a Friday after school for a ‘Friday Fun’ club where you are welcome 
to come along and read with your children, play games, colour, do some book-based activities or take 
books out, so look out for further announcements, we are looking forward to welcoming you to our new 
library soon!     

 

 

 

 

Nala’s Training Journey 

It’s been a tiring week being 

back at school with all these 

smelly children. They don’t 

smell bad just very different 

from my children at home. I 

have spent lots of time on this 

weird plastic green stuff that I 

can’t eat! I kind of bounce when I run on it, but it makes 

me skid and flip too.  I have got a new training pal he is 

cool. He shouts come and drop at me but best of all he 

throws my yellow ball for me. Did you know that I can 

only see some colours?  Yellow, blue, grey, white and 

some greens so it’s really important that my new pal uses 

my favourite yellow ball. Miss Ashley and my new pal 

have been super generous with my treats this week too, 

all I have to do is bring my ball back- it’s so easy but 

shushhh don’t tell them. I am finding concentrating on my 

yellow ball a bit tricky because there are soooo many new 

smells and the lovely children at school even leave little 

bits of their lunch for me to find but Miss Ashley and my 

new pal are always asking me to drop them! It’s so un-

fair.   

By L.C – 5/6 BD  

A huge well done and thank you to our 
wonderful librarians:  

Alesha, Eboni, Isla, Olivia J and Ella A 

Parking:  

When parking to drop off or collect your child, 
we would be grateful if you could be mindful of 
the residents in our local area and park responsi-
bly.  There are a number of drives which need 
regular access. Thank you for your co-operation.       

New Staff 

We would like to welcome the following new lunchtime staff to our team: 

Mrs Joanne Guy—Lunchtime Supervisory Assistant                              Miss Lorna James — Lunchtime Supervisory Assistant 

Mrs Shannon Hutchinson— Lunchtime Supervisory Assistant 



 

 
Wraparound Care 

The children and staff are all enjoying our breakfast and after school sessions. The 

children are having fun using the equipment and games in there and joining in with 

games with children in other year groups which is great.  

If you would like your child to attend, please complete a booking form (available 

online or in reception) and return to school with a payment at least one week in 

advance.  

The children can either have a bowl of cereal  or toast with a drink in the mornings 

and a piece of fruit  and a drink in the after school club. If they stay for the second 

session 4:40pm—5:30pm, they can also have a snack if they wish. The cost of the 

provision is £2.50 per day for breakfast and £3.50 for after school session 1 

(3:20pm—4:30pm) and £3.50 for session 2 (4:30pm—5:30pm) 

Forest School—3H and 4W 

 

 

 

Forest School Diary entry: Thursday 16th September 

Yesterday we made some tree decorations. First we chose 

our wool. Next, we tied the wool on a paper plate. After 

that, we twisted the wool and made a tree with roots.       

Finally, we decorated our tree with nature. 


